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Agenda Item 
Item 6. B. - Mueller Cost Share application 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
At the September Board meeting, the LMRWD received a Cost Share application from Sandy Mueller to remove invasive 

species from the steep slope behind her home in Bloomington.  The Board was concerned that the project might not be a 

good use of funds unless other property owners also addressed invasive species on properties they owned.  The Board 

suggested that perhaps other property owners could be persuaded to remove invasive species from their own properties. 

Staff conveyed the Board's direction with the applicant and met with potential partners; US Forest Service, Hennepin 

County, US Fish & Wildlife Service and the City of Bloomington.  All organizations thought this would make a good 

demonstration project and planned a site visit for Tuesday, October 20, 2020 at 2:00pm. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, October 21, 2020 


